Jill Mann

From: jan collins <warranenews@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, 9 June 2015 3:57 PM

To: tfg

Subject: No selling of cigarettes if born after 2000

We understand what you are trying to do but it would be detramental to our business as it would lower the
value of the business and we would have to retrench our staff which would add to the unemployment. Also
the onus would be on us to check ID. Yours sincerely Bev Douglas Warrane Newsagency



